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Notice 
 

Date: 24 February, 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We regret to inform you that this year's annual picnic has been canceled due to low 

participation from parents and students. Those who have made payments can collect 

their refunds from the school's admin office by presenting the receipt. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 
 
 


